NORTH SLAVE METIS ALLIANCE
PO Box 2301 Yellowknife, NT X1A 2P7

January 13, 2017

Sharon Ehaloak

Executive Director

Nunavut Planning Commission
PO BOX 1797

Iqualuit, Nunavut X0A OHO
Phone: (867) 979-3444

Email: sehaloak@nunavut.ca

Via EMAIL

Dear Ms. Ehaloak,

RE: NSMA'’s Final Written Submission for 2016 Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan

North Slave Métis Alliance (NSMA) is pleased to submitted the attached Final Written
Submission on the 2016 Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan.

NSMA appreciates the hard work Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) has done so far. We look
forward to participating in the upcoming public hearing.

Sincerely,

7

Shin Shiga
Regulatory Analyst
shin.shiga@nsma.net
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